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Lighthouse Church Recruiting Bell Ringers
DECEMBER 04TH 2020 BY DEE LOFLIN

Lighthouse Church Recruiting Bell RingersImage not found or type unknown

The Lighthouse Church is once again recruiting "Bell Ringers" for the Christmas
holiday season.  They need bell ringers for shifts beginning at 9:00 a.m. - 8:00 p.m.
Monday through Saturday from now until December 24th.

There will be two kettles at the Wal-Mart store in Dexter at each entrance.

The shifts may be one or two hour increments.  Any church, business, or organization
may fill one whole day, the same day every week, or any open shift.  Each business or
organization is welcome to bring an 8 1/2 x 11 sign and or wear their logo
advertisement clothing.

They will provide a sign that will be laminated and taped to the kettle stand.  Two
bells will be provided and if you need more please bring them.  No more than five
people are allowed at each kettle.  You can sing carols and wear your best smile
(under your mask) and wish those who give a Merry Christmas or Happy Holidays!

85% of all money collected will be allocated through the Salvation Army vouchers to
help the residence of Stoddard County.

Last year's drive was the best year to date.

Please contact the Lighthouse Church  you can call 573.820.1092 or 573.624.2500 and
ask for Megan Barr if you are interested in volunteering.
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